Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Friday, 14 March 2014
Submission:

We pay enough in rates as it is. Perhaps Bellingen Council need to have a good look at themselves and see where savings can be made in their staffing levels. As a rate
payer I am at a loss to know why the General Manager needs to have 2 assistants. I am totally against any rate increase.
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